Dear NARALO

I would like to join Garth in running for the open chair position that has consumed so much debate of late.

I represent one of the original ALS', the Intellectual Property and Technology Section of the Hawaii State Bar Association, and have since NARALO was first convened in Puerto Rico in June 2007. I have attended a handful of meeting since then including the At Large Summit held in Mexico City in 2008.

I have served as one of ALAC's representative to the recently completed WhoIs Review Team. I am currently serving as an ALAC selected representative to the New GTLD Review Group.

While I do not believe I have any conflicts of interest, I will disclose that I am a WIPO domain name dispute panelist for which I get paid approximately \$1,000 two to three times a year. I have no connection to any Registry, Registrar, new gTLD applicant or ICANN contractor apart from the WIPO dispute resolution center.

I am in private practice and represent individual and small businesses, and occasionally a large business, primarily in intellectual property and technology law related matters.

If I were to serve you as your chair, my personal agenda would be to promote constructive communications within the group and between NARALO and other ICANN governance bodies.

I would encourage others to join Garth and me in offering to play the important role of NARALO chair in furtherance of the interests of Internet users and good ICAAN governance.

Seth Reiss